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Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you regarding communication with the school. It has been brilliant to have the children back

and they have made a fantastic return to school. We have introduced Ready for Learning (RfL) cards to

recognise positive behaviour outside of lessons, your child will bring this home with them. Please do have a

look at them each evening as it will give you an understanding of any positives the children have earnt,

along with any behaviour that has been corrected. We have also introduced golden tickets in each lesson,

the golden ticket goes to the child whose behaviour and effort has been exemplary in each lesson. Each

golden ticket is worth 5 green points, and these points equate to trips and visits at the end of each unit.

We use class charts to record both positive and negative behaviour and you have access to this. Access can

be gained by downloading the Class Charts parent app (Android or iOS). Alternatively, you can use the

website: www.classcharts.com/parent/login. Class charts is also used to notify any parents about

detentions.

To create the account, press “I don’t have an account yet." You will need to enter your email address and

the unique access code, which you have been emailed. If you have more than one child in the school, you

can enter additional codes after creating one account. If you have not received the code it may be because

we are missing an email address, please do contact us to remedy this.

We recognise that there may be occasions on which we disagree. We understand this, however we would

always say that what we are doing here is grounded in evidence, and best practice from some of the very

best schools in the country. We want nothing but the best for your children in supporting them up their

own personal mountain to the very best Universities in the country. When we talk about the best

Universities in the country, we are referring to all of the qualifications available there, be that a classical

degree or a more recently introduced degree apprenticeship, and we will be talking to the children regularly

about their options in order to better support them.

We are completely open to feedback and communication, and the deputy heads and I would welcome the

opportunity to meet with any parent who wanted to meet us to discuss what we have put in place here at

Blaise High School. If you would like to meet us, please do contact the PA of the school on

bristowj@blaisehighschool.co.uk.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Nat Nabarro

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride
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